
 

June Memory Verse - Matthew 17:19-20 
‘Then the disciples came to Jesus in private and asked, “Why couldn’t we drive it out?”  He replied, “Because you 

have so little faith.  Truly I tell you, if you have faith as small as a mustard seed, you can say to this mountain, 
‘Move from here to there,’ and it will move.  Nothing will be impossible for you.”’ 

To see what’s coming up at Steele Heights visit: https://shbc.ca/events-2/ 

 

SHBC Email Prayer Team 
As prayer requests come in to the church, 
we email them to those who want to pray 

for the needs of the church family.   
 

If you would like to be     
added to this email list, 

please talk to Pastor Bonnie 
or email: prayer@shbc.ca 

Send prayer              
requests to: 

prayer@shbc.ca 

 

If you can help mow the church 
lawn this summer, 

please sign up at the 
Welcome Center. 

 

SHBC Family Camp at Camp     
Nakamun, Sept 12-14  

Theme: FLOURISH 
This is an opportunity for our 
church to come together and 

get to know one another       
surrounded by God’s creation.  

For more details, 
please pick up a          
brochure at the        

Welcome Center. 

SHBC Church Picnic                     
Sunday, June 22, 1-5pm 

Northeast Edmonton River         
Valley Park (903-153 Ave) 

Come for fun, free food & games!  Rember to bring a 
lawn chair if you have one.  If you are planning to attend,  
please sign up by TODAY at the Welcome Center or use 

the QR code to ensure we have enough food for          
everyone.  6 A’s and J Filipino Food Truck will also be   
onsite for food to purchase.  If you are willing to help 

with set up, clean up or scooping ice cream, 
please contact Pastor Bonnie.  In case of rain, 

the picnic will be cancelled. 

Looking for Soccer Coaches and Snack Preppers! 
We are partnering with Athletes in Action and offering a 
soccer camp from June 30-July 4 (9am-3pm) for children 

ages 6-12.  We’re in need of two more soccer coaches 
(must be 15 years or older) and help to prepare snacks 
for our campers.  If you’re interested, please contact          

Pastor Ameris or Pastor Bonnie.  
 

If you would like to register your child to attend the 
camp, please visit: aia.sh/shbc for more details.  Please 
note that you must create an account on the website   

before you can register.  Your child will need to bring a 
lunch each day and snacks will 

be provided.  

 If you are interested 
in getting involved in 
our Sunday morning 
children's ministry 

this fall, please stop by the table 
in the lobby after the service. 

Tithes & Offering  
When giving to SHBC, please put your 

tithe (cash, cheque, debit or credit card 
slip) inside an offering envelope and 

clearly write your first and last name, 
date and giving number (to receive a    

giving number please contact the church 
office).  This information on the offering 

envelope allows us to provide you an    
accurate tax receipt at the end of the 

year.  You can also give through                 
e-Transfer using the email,  

giving@shbc.ca.  If you’d like offering       
envelopes with your name and giving 

number printed on them, please contact 
the church office.           

Thank you for your generous 
and faithful giving to SHBC! 



 

5812 149 Avenue NW 
Edmonton, AB T5A 3A7 

Ph. 780-478-1553 
office@shbc.ca  www.shbc.ca 

 

Donations via e-Transfer: giving@shbc.ca 

 

 

 

 
 

Pray for Fathers. 

Sermon Notes:   

Please PRAY for… 
 

The Alberta Baptist Association (ABA)          
Church of the Week: 

McKernan Baptist Church  
(Edmonton, AB) 

 

 

The Missionary Focus of the Month: 
   White Cross as they provide     

medical supplies and relief goods to 
hospitals & health centers in       

Cameroon and Nigeria.  

 

Sunday, June 15, 2025 
 

• Worship 

• Sermon: Pastor Ben Kroeker 

Please visit the Welcome Center if you’d like more 
information on Baptism, Membership, Life Groups, 

Ministry Opportunities & More! 


